
From: Faustino, Annlyn
Sent: 4/14/2011 4:54:26 PM
To: 'cln@cpuc.ca.gov' (cln@cpuc.ca.gov); 'seb@cpuc.ca.gov' (seb@cpuc.ca.gov);

'cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov' (cathleen.fogel@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Redacted

Redacte |(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=| Redact); Patrick, Steve 
(SDPatrick@semprautilities.com); Besa, Athena (ABesa@semprautilities.com); 
Central Files (CentralFiles@semprautilities.com); Yamagata, Joy C.
(JY amagata@semprautilities.com)

Bcc:
Subject: Joint Utility Consolidated Response to EEGA Data Requests 1452, 1453 and 1454

Please find the consolidated response of Pacific Gas and Electric Company, San Diego Gas & 
Electric Company and Southern California Gas Company to the above referenced EEGA data 
requests.

Because the response contains proprietary and confidential business sensitive 
information it is being submitted pursuant to the provision of General Order 66-C and 
PU Coder Section 583. The Utilities have posted the cover letter to the EEGA website and 
are providing the confidential response directly to CPUC staff.
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